MEMORANDUM DATE: July 5, 2023

TO: Utility Board
FROM: Patrick Yamashita, Deputy Public Works Director/City Engineer
RE: July 11 Utility Board Meeting

Capital Division Manager Clint Morris provided a Utility CIP Update at the Board'’s
March 14, 2023 meeting. Following the presentation, the Board asked staff to
return with additional information including:

1. A map showing the locations of the utility capital projects

2. Basin maps for the sewer and stormwater systems

3. An update on the SCADA projects

4. An update on the various projects underway at the reservoir site

Public Works staff will present the requested information at the July 11*" meeting. |
have attached a citywide capital projects map and the basin maps to give the
Board time to digest the information prior to the meeting. The capital projects
map will be shared with residents at Summer Celebration and shows utilities,
transportation, and parks projects.
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This information can be made available on request to accommmodate people with disabilities and those who need translation assistance.
oTa VIHq)OpMaLLVIq MOXeT BbliTb npenoctaBsieHa No 3anpocy Ang pasmMeuweHna !'IPO,D,el;I C OrpaHN4YeHHbIMM BO3MOXXHOCTAMMU, a TaKXKe TeX, KOMy Tpe6yech MOMOLLb NepeBoaYMKa.
Esta informacion puede estar disponible a pedido conforme a las necesidades de personas con discapacidad o aquellas que requieran de servicio de traduccién.
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